
To Whom It May Concern,

This letter of reference is regarding Darlene Hartung.  Darlene facilitates our sketching program
here at Woodhall Park Retirement Village.  Our residents truly look forward to her coming!

Darlene’s programs are always well prepared and set up in such a way to ensure the success of
the  individual  residents  regardless  of  whether  they  have  drawn  before  or  they  are   true
beginners.  If  a resident has drawn in the past Darlene helps them refresh their skills.   Her
patience,  kindness  and  gentle  nature  encourage  even  the  very  beginners  to  draw.   The
residents are often pleasantly surprised by what they are able to accomplish and eager to come
back for  more.   Everyone comes away from her programs smiling and happy!!   In fact  I’m
hoping to increase the frequency of the program because of the joy it brings to those involved.
The residents here are proud of their drawings and love to show them off.  The skills they learn
allow them to continue to sketch themselves in between Darlene’s visits with us.  

A genuine interest and concern for the well-being of our Residents is continually reflected in
Darlene’s relationships with our seniors. She is a wonderful example of kindness, sincerity and
compassion.   Darlene recognizes  conditions  in  the elderly  that  require  additional  care  and
attention.  She is extremely ethical with high standards of conduct. 

Darlene’s skills, both as an artist and an instructor make her programs a great success!!  

I recommend her to you with pleasure and without reservation.

Should you have any questions feel free to call me at 905-846-1441 ext. 28

Regards,

Louise O’Byrne
Activity Director and Coordinator of Volunteers
Woodhall Park Retirement Village
10250 Kennedy Road
Brampton, ON
905-846-1441 ext. 28
louiseobyrne@woodhallpark.ca  
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